
 
From: Mark Holbrook  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 10:09 AM 
To: Link, Claudia J.  
Subject: CSA 50 
 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]  

My name is Mark W. Holbrook. I have served on the CSA 50 board for about  25 years and would like 
continue to do so. I have lived in Mission fields sense about 1956 and have no plans to move any time 
soon. Thank You.    Mark 

 


